November 10, 2020
President and Members of Council

City of Pittsburgh






RE:  Pittsburgh Penguins Foundation 
         Donation-Ammon Rec Center
Dear Members of Council:


Attached is a proposed resolution authorizing, pursuant to Ch. 210 (“Acceptance of Gifts to City”) of the City Code, the Mayor and the Director of the Department of Public Works to accept a donation from the Pittsburgh Penguins Foundation of Fifty Thousand Dollars ($50,000.00) for capital investments for the Ammon Recreation Center Rec2Tech remodel.  

Your favorable consideration of the attached proposed Resolution is hereby requested.







Sincerely,







Michael Gable, CPRP






Director
MG/CH/CG/cjg

